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April 28, 2017
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter to attest to the quality work of Western Water International and the
dedication and expertise of owner Michael Pedersen. The District of Columbia Government is
currently committed to reducing the level of lead to less than 1 part per billion using point of
source filters at identified drinking water sources.

While other manufacturers did not consider working with us at the time to meet this
unprecedented low lead level in drinking water, Michael Pedersen rose to the challenge and
assembled a filtration system to specifically meet our needs. Additionally, he provided expertise
and created different components to address our water and building complexities.

Mr. Pedersen heads up a team that stepped up as our project deadlines were tightened. They
worked almost round the clock to ramp up production while not sacrificing the quality of the
filtration systems.

Mr. Pedersen is a very committed business owner who continues to provide active support to the
ongoing complications encountered in our endeavor. He brought a wealth of experience and
expertise to our project. He has been available at every step and is dedicated to the success of
our project.

We look forward to a continued team effort and support from Michael Pedersen.

Sincerely,

Brian Killian
Safety and Health Supervisor
202-359-5625
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